
 
 

Buses on Detour this weekend for Picklesburgh and East Busway paving 
project 

 
 

Buses to Detour for Picklesburgh, East Busway Paving  
  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (July 17, 2024) - About a dozen Pittsburgh Regional Transit bus 
routes are being detoured for Pittsburgh Downtown Partnership’s annual Picklesburgh 

festival.  
  

The 39-Brookline, 40-Mount Washington, 41-Bower Hill, 43-Bailey, 44-Knoxville, 48-
Arlington, 51-Carrick, 51L-Carrick Limited, Y1-Large Flyer, Y45-Baldwin Manor Flyer, Y46-

Elizabeth Flyer, Y47-Curry Flyer, and Y49-Prospect Flyer will remain on detour through 
midnight on Monday, July 22.  

  
Riders can board these bus routes on Smithfield Street at Third Avenue, Smithfield Street 
at Forbes Avenue, or on Fifth Avenue at Wood Street (nearside). No outbound bus stops 

are affected by the detour. 
 

Separately this weekend, the Martin Luther King Jr. East Busway will be closed from the 
Neville ramp to East Liberty Station from 9 p.m. Friday to 9 p.m. Sunday for paving work. 
Negley Station will be closed during this time. Buses will temporarily stop on Ellsworth 

Avenue at Negley Avenue.  
  

Riders are encouraged to check PRT’s website for complete detour information: 
www.rideprt.org/Detours/.   

  
Riders with questions are encouraged to contact Customer Service by calling 412-442-

2000, on X (formerly Twitter) @PghTransitCare, or via live chat at www.ridePRT.org. 
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